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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460
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Office of International and
Tribal Affairs

January 16, 2020

Richard Morgan

Executive Director

Secretariat of the Commission for Environmental Cooperation
393 St. Jacques Street West, Suite 200

Montreal, QC H2Y IN9

Dear Mr. Morgan:

Pursuant to Article 14(3) of the North American Agreement on Environmental
Cooperation, and as the United States” Acting General Standing Committee
representative, I am writing to inform you that the Government of the United States will
provide the Secretariat with its response to the Barred Owl submission (SEM 19-004)
within 60 working days of the Secretariat’s request dated November 21, 2019.

The U.S. response will be transmitted to the Secretariat on or before February 20, 2020.
Sincerely,

Nadtya Hong
Acting GSC for United States



